
 

 

 

 

Budget Committee/CIP  

Transfer Station Visit 

Meeting September 16, 2023 

 

Those present: Rob Roriston, Chris Sawyer, Brendan Gaughran, David Dauphinais 

  

Absent: Jeff Reisner, Gary Chehames, Chip Albee 

 

 

At 2:00 p.m. Rob opened meeting. It was determined there was a quorum. 

 

Budget Committee and CIP toured facilities, discussed current operations and future 

equipment needs with Supervisor Chris Ruel 

 

Discussed possible items for CIP submission. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:17 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Budget Committee, 

  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 


